
 
     

       MEMORANDUM 

     

    Date:  March 1, 2012 
 
   

    To: Michael Brown, Associate Dean for Undergraduate Studies   

     Harriott College of Arts and Sciences 

 

From: Scott Methe, Chair, Psychology Department Curriculum 

Committee 

 

RE: Changes in Foundations Credits for the Psychology Dept. 

 

 

As chair of the Psychology Department Curriculum Committee, I am writing on behalf of 

Kathleen Row, Chair of the Psychology Department. At the February 6, 2012 Psychology 

Department faculty meeting, our faculty voted to remove foundations credits for the following 

courses: 

 

PSYC 4335 Psychology of Women 

PSYC 4375 Abnormal Psychology 

PSYC 3310 Introduction to Neuroscience 

PSYC 3311 Neuropsychology 

PSYC 3225 Psychology of Learning 

PSYC 3226 Cognitive Psychology 

PSYC 2250 Selected Topics in Psychology 

 

None of these courses are cross-listed. 

 

 

 

CC:  Kathleen Row, Chair, Psychology Department 

Linda Wolfe, Chair, Foundations Curriculum & Instructional Effectiveness Committee 

 

Department of Psychology 
Harriot College of Arts & Sciences 
East Carolina University 
104 Rawl Building 
Greenville, NC 27858-4353 
 
252-328-6800 office 
252-328-6283 fax 

 


